Guz De Rose

From: Guy De Rose

Sent: Saturday, 4 March 2023 21:45

To: CSCHighways

Cc:

Subject: FAO Highways Department - Developers Notice issued by WHP on behalf of Cignal

Infrastructure UK Limited : WEH22166_Albatross Way, Hatfield Business Park, Hatfield,
Hertfordshire, AL10 9GL

Attachments: WEH22166_Developers Notice England.doc; WEH22166_Site Provider Letter England.doc;
WEH22166_WEH154_89916_AL0816_MO001_3UK_DNSW_PA_A pdf

Dear Sir/Madam

| give notice that WHP on behalf of Cignal Infrastructure UK Limited will be applying to Welwyn Hatfield
Borough Council for its determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be required to the
siting and appearance of the site referred to below:

Please find attached the developers notice for the following site: WEH22166_Albatross Way, Hatfield Business Park,
Hatfield, Hertfordshire, AL10 9GL

Kind regards

Guy de Rose
Planning Administration Manager

WHP Telecoms Ltd,
1a Station Court,
Station Road,
Guiseley,

Leeds

LS20 8EY

Email
Mobile

3 Attachments





